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Happy Easter and welcome back!  The children have happily returned to school and it is wonderful to watch them 

arriving in the morning smiling and often running!  The joy of Easter is certainly alive in our school as the children 

enjoy each other’s company and work hard throughout the school day.  

  

The importance of our Holy Family uniform…  

  

We are constantly striving to improve our school in every way possible and always emphasise to the children that 

every child represents our school.  The importance of wearing the correct school uniform, sensible school shoes and 

a smart hair cut is central to this.  Please can you support by checking your child as they leave you in the morning.  

  

Please can extreme hair-cuts be left  for the summer holidays .    

  

This week’s assembly…..  

 

Just as St Joseph protected the Holy Family when he was on earth, today in heaven he continues to care for all 

families, including God’s worldwide family – the Church. Pope Francis has said that we can learn from St Joseph how 

to be caring, humble, faithful, and listen carefully to God and each other.  The children have thought about who can 

we care for day to day in our families and in our school.  

His Holiness Pope Francis issued the Apostolic Letter Patris Corde on 8th December 2020 to mark the beginning of 

the Year of St Joseph which runs from 8th December 2020 until 8th December 2021. 

   

This week’s prayer for you to enjoy….  

Joseph, by the work of your hands and the sweat of your brow, you supported Jesus and Mary, and had the Son of 

God as your fellow worker. Let us pray for all who work with patience and perseverance for God, for us and for the 

benefit of everyone. Amen   

 

 

 

  
Star Awards 

YR – Aaradhya & Gniewko 

Y1 – Jesse & Jake 

Y2 – Kye & Nadia 

Y3 –Alfie & Marta 

Y4 – Harry & Maja 

Y5 – Julia & Sky 

Y6 – Eloise & Julia 

 
Good Samaritan Awards 

YR – Madison 

Y1 – Aron 

Y2 – Ethan 

Y3 - Ahmad 

Y4 – Grace 

Y5 – Olivia 

Y6 – Charlotte 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

Tempest 

If you would to order the class photograph please order online, details on 

the packaging.  School have returned any that were handed into the 

office.    

Coronavirus – important information 

COVID 19 - Please would all parents/carers be reminded that 

if someone in your household has symptoms of Covid, the 

whole household should isolate whilst a test is taken, and the 

result received. You must have a PCR test if you display 

symptoms as Lateral Flow Tests are only to be used if 

asymptomatic.  Your child should remain at home and not 

attend school during this time. If the result is negative, then 

the pupil can return to school. If it is positive, please contact 

school immediately.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Health 

Headlice – please check your child’s hair regularly, further advice can be 

found on https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

 

Breakfast Club & After School Club 

We are open! - If you would like your child to attend After School Club or 

Breakfast club please contact Ms Shelts.  All places for these clubs must be 

booked online as numbers are limited. 

Health & Safety  

If your child brings in hand sanitiser or hand cream it must be stored in their school bag.  

Covid-19 Risk Assessment 

The pupil risk assessment has been updated and can be found on our website 


